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Questions and Answers 

 

Question 1 : We have reviewed the Request for Information document. While looking at requirements 
associated with “3. Written brief requirements and submission” (Page 5 of 5), our firm will not provide 
professional interior design consulting services for free. This is specifically with respect to item e). It 
would be more typical to issue a Request for Proposal outlining the services you require and obtain fee 
proposals from respective proponents. It is quite typical to ask proponents to include the information 
outlined in items a through c within their submission. 

We are very interested in this project and would love to work with SCC on this initiative, but unless the 
written brief is modified to remove item e, we will be unable to respond to this RFI. 

Answer 1: Currently, this is a Request for Information (RFI). We have modified the RFI to remove 
concept drawings throughout and to remove letter “e” on page 5 to encourage all interested suppliers 
to provide a written brief.  

 

 


